From: Kelly Bacon (CD)

To: cody.desautel@colvilletribes.com

Subject: SD-22-00001 North Jetty Cove Project - Joint Meeting
Date: Thursday, August 18, 2022 1:18:08 PM
Importance: High

Good afternoon,

In response to the Colville Reservations comments on the Substantial Shoreline Development permit
application SD-22-00001 dated July 25, 2022, | am looking to set up a joint meeting. The letter
received asked to send future communication to the Chairman, Jarred Michael Erickson.
Unfortunately, there was no contact information included. Please forward the request onto the
appropriate individuals if needed.

My calendar is wide open all of next week. Is there a day and time between the 22" and 26 that
would work for the necessary parties to attend?

Thank you and | look forward to meeting with everyone.

Kelly Bacon

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Office: (509) 962-7539

Kelly.bacon.cd@co kittitas.wa.us
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